
Hello,  
 
Pursuant to Cal. Gov't Code Section 6250 et seq ("The California 
Open Records Act" or "CORA"), I hereby request that I be allowed 
immediate access to, or in the alternative, copies of all 
correspondence, including but not limited to letters, emails, 
and minutes of phone calls between representatives of Sempra 
Energy's Southern California Gas Company and the California 
Public Utilities Commission regarding the Aliso Canyon natural 
gas leak that was detected on October 23.  
 
I am a reporter for Bloomberg News, an accredited and recognized 
newsgathering organization, and request the Records in order to 
inform the public about matters of public concern.  
 
I am further requesting that the Records be provided to me on 
computer files in the same format as they are currently 
maintained at the California Public Utilities Commission, 
pursuant to Section 6254.9(d) of the CORA.  
 
Because the California Public Utilities Commission is a 
governmental entity within the definitions set forth by the 
above-referenced statute, pursuant to Sections 6253(b) and (c) 
of the CORA, please state in writing within 10 (ten) days of 
this letter any legal basis you may assert for refusing to so 
disclose or deciding to redact any information from the Records. 
See also Section 6255(a), (requiring prompt notification of 
denial including legal reasoning upon which denial is based). 
 
Pursuant to the Section 6253(b) of the CORA we agree to pay 
reasonable fees for the Records, including actual costs up to 
$250. If you choose to make the Records available but your 
estimate is that actual costs will exceed this amount, please 
contact me so that I may make the appropriate arrangements for 
payment. Please contact me if I may expedite your office's 
satisfaction of its obligations under the CORA.  
 
Regards,  
Mark Chediak 
Bloomberg News 
Pier 3, Suite 101 
San Francisco, CA 94703 
Phone: 415-617-7233 
Email: mchediak@bloomberg.net  
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